
PUBLIC NOTICE
Are you being approached by surveyors?

GreenView Pipeline LLC, a subsidiary of Tallgrass Energy, is continuing to conduct surveying on lands

within these thirteen (13) chapters: Cameron, Tuba City, Coalmine, Tonalea, Shonto, Kayenta,

Dennehotso, Mexican Water, Sweet Water, Red Mesa, Teec Nos Pos, Gadii’ahi, and Hogback. 

 

The Navajo Nation General Land Development Department approved surveying on August 24, 2023,

despite 9 of the 13 Chapters passing resolutions opposing the project.  

What to do if approached by people claiming to represent the hydrogen project:

Shiprock District
(505) 368-1350/1351

Kayenta District
(928) 697-5600

Tuba City District
(928) 283-3111/3112

The Navajo Nation Land Department has indicated that if representatives from GreenView or

Tallgrass are alone and soliciting for grazing permits or speaking to the public in a negative

manner. Please document the interaction and send to the Navajo Nation General Land

Development Department email at: glddprojects@navajo-nsn.gov

1.

Representatives of GreenView Pipeline LLC or Tallgrass Energy may approach residents within

the 13 chapters and may ask for a waiver of grazing permits. In the case of a permit holder waiving

their permit, it is protocol for your local Grazing Official and a representative from the Navajo

Nation Land Department to be present. The terms of the waiver should be fully and clearly

translated and understood by the Permittee. Remember you have every right to refuse to sign

these waivers.

2.

If you feel harassed, threatened, or coerced call the Navajo Nation Police Department for

assistance and file a report at the contact information below: 

3.

Media TNA


